Introduced by: Mayor & McBride Date: Jan. 5, 1982

Vote: Action: Jan. 5, 1982
Unanimous
Adopted

KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH

RESOLUTION 82-6 (SUBSTITUTE)

CHANGING THE NAME OF THE EAST HOMER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TO THE PAUL BANKS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL.

WHEREAS, residents of the Homer area have petitioned the School Board to rename the East Homer Elementary School to the Paul Banks Elementary School; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Paul Banks has been an employee of the School District at the East Homer Elementary School for many years and rendered exemplary service to the school and to the community above and beyond the call of duty; and

WHEREAS, the Kenai Peninsula Borough Board of Education, at its regular meeting of December 7, 1981, recommended that the Borough Assembly rename the East Homer Elementary School as the Paul Banks Elementary School;

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE ASSEMBLY OF THE KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH:

Section 1. That the East Homer Elementary School is renamed the Paul Banks Elementary School in recognition of the service rendered by Mr. Paul Banks above and beyond the call of duty to the school and to the community during his many years of service.

Section 2. That this resolution be inscribed on a bronze plaque and placed in an appropriate setting on the school property for the edification and enrichment of the lives of the members of the community who have been touched by the events leading to this honorarium.

Section 3. That this resolution takes effect immediately upon its adoption and that the Clerk shall present the resolution to Mr. Paul Banks and submit a copy to Mrs. Carolyn Cannava, President of the School Board.

CAR C. Davis, Assembly President

ATTEST:

Hances Dreffmer